
 

 

Thursday 8th September 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our topic work on the Active Planet and Evolution and Inheritance, Year 6 will be visiting the Natural History 
Museum on Tuesday 20th September. The children will have an opportunity to explore the Volcanoes and Earthquakes 
and Human Evolution exhibitions, including an action-packed science show. There is a small charge of £3.00 for the 
science show, but entry to the museum and travel is completely free. 
 
We will be catching the 09:30 train from Hayes and therefore ask that children be dropped off at the station no later 
than 9.10am. School staff will be ready to receive pupils in the foyer of the station from 9.00am. Once in London, a 
short tube journey and walk will see us complete our journey. As some part of our journey is on foot, children may 
wear trainers but other attire should reflect the school’s uniform policy. Additionally, children will have access to a 
lunch room and as such should bring a packed lunch in accordance with the school policy, i.e. no nut products, no cans 
or fizzy drinks and no sweets.  Please ensure that lunches are brought in a labelled recyclable plastic bag – this is so 
the children only have to carry them on our journey to the Natural History museum, and not have anything to forget 
on the way home! In addition, the Natural History museum provides a thorough range of recycling bins for us to use. 
 
We anticipate that the return journey will mean that we arrive back at Hayes at around 3.45pm. Hopefully that will 
allow any siblings to be collected from school first. Please find below a permission slip that should be completed and 
returned to the school office no later than Friday 16th September 2022, with payment made by the same date. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit, please speak to the Year 6 team. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Ruddell, Mr Walker and Mr Grice 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wickham Common Primary School 
Year 6 visit to the Natural History Museum, London – Tuesday 20th September 

 
Name of Child: ____________________________   Class: ____________ 
 

 I have read the letter regarding the visit, understand the contents and give permission for my child/ren to 

attend. 

 I have paid the voluntary contribution of £3 on Arbor. 

Signed ________________________________  Date: ____________________ 
 
Emergency contact details on the day of the visit: 
 
Name: __________________________________   Contact Number:  __________________________ 


